
a
 

S
S
 

oN 
S
E
N
S
 
T
E
E
S
E
 

SEN
N: 
A
 

NE
S 
S
S
A
 

on 
Ne 

8
B
 

NA
LA
 

  

able this year. Buy Scout Christmas cards, 

tiver, It weighed 6 oz. when released on 
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DOUBLE HUNG .REGENT..ALUMINIUM WINDOW. 

REGENT ALUMINIUM "DOOR 

GRILLE ng 
INSTALLED DLG SO | 

WINDOR INDUSTRIES, LAKEHEAD MANUFACTURER AND WHOLESALE | 
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DISTRIBUTORS OF ALUMINUM WINDOWS, DOORS AND AWNINGS ARE 

PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE APPOINTMENT OF GEORGE DANIELS 

AND HAROLD NEWELL AS THEIR TERRACE BAY SALES AND SERVICE 

| REPRESENTATIVES 

ta 93525 p HONE it aa ta93592 

Cub-Scout News (Cont'd from Page 2) May 21, 1958 and caught at a distance of 160 
: : miles from point of release. This was one 

for new boys to -apply as soon as possible to of 141,000 tagged rainbow trout released. 
assist the Group Committee in planning this The local Fish & Game Club contacted the 
year's groups.. If your son is eight years Michigan Department at Ann Arbor who appre- 
of age or will be eight by the end of Septem- ciated the information and are anxious to | 
ber, now is the time to have him join Cubs. receive as many reports as possible, | 

A Third Cub Pack with Mr.Jim West as Cub- 
master is being organized to start in Sept. SCHREIRER NEWS 
Jim is well qualified, having worked for CHILDREN'S AID SOCIETY MEET 
several years as an assistant and having 
successfully completed the practical and 
written portions of his Wood Badge instruc- 
tor's course. This new Pack will make a total 
of three Cub Packs and two Scout Troops in 
Terrace Bay. Last year we registered about 
120 boys. This year we expéct to register 
about 140 boys. 

Christmas Card ‘sales will again be co-or- 
dinated by Mr. Hugh Boudreau who ensured good 
service and delivery dates last year, This 
program provides the chief source of revenue 
for local) scouting activities, When you buy 
cards, wrapping paper, etc., from a Scout, 
you are not only getting good value for your 
money, but you are also making it possible 
for scouting to continue in Terrace Bay. 
Word has just been received that a selection 
of Christmas cards in French will be avail- 

The Schreiber Children's Aid Society held 
a meeting on August 26th in St,John's 
Anglican Church Hall, Two special guests 
attending the meeting were Mr, J,H. Dawson, 
local Director of the Port Arthur Children's | 
Aid Society and Mrs.°E. Velanoff of Geraldton | 
District Social Worker. 

The Chairman, Mr, W.Furlonger, presided 
at the meeting and Mrs, R.Macadam, the | 
secretary read the minutes and correspondence, 
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Mr. Dawson gave a detailed report of the 
work done in this district and Mrs.Velanoff 
also spoke briefly on her visits to the dis- 
trict points. Rev, Father Cano and R.Skikner 
were welcomed as new members of the group. 

Following the meeting lunch was served by 
the Committee in charge, 

Mr.Fred Parker of Montreal, Quebec, visit- 
ed with the R.G,Macadam!s last week, 

MICHIGAN RAINBOW TROUT CAUGHT BY JOE DEJONGHE 
The Michigan Dept. of Conservation recently 

advised Joe Dejonghe that the tagged 2 1b. 
12 oz. rainbow he caught at the mouth of the 
Steele on June 5, 1959, was released about 
fifty miles from Marquette at Two Hearted 

AROUND THE LAKE IN 59?? | 
A recent Terrace Bay visitor to Sault reed 

Marie tells of a man from Winnipeg who drove 
Highway 17 in a 3/4 ton truck into the Sool] 

This truck driver was interviewed on radio 
in the Soo, etc. Apparently he got through: | 

(Cont'd Page 6) HY 

  

  

 


